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June, 

Just writing to thank you for the letter, which I have just received.   

I always enjoyed attending DSG meetings.  It is quite inspiring to see a 
community coming together in the way that the DSG does to consider the 
impact of the local nuclear facilities and, in particular, what can be done to 
sustain the community as they are run-down.   

Best of luck to you all in the future.   

Regards 

  
Ian Bramwell 
HM Principal Inspector - Nuclear Installations 
Devonport & Rosyth Site Inspector 
Health & Safety Executive - Nuclear Directorate 
2nd Floor Building 4 South 
Redgrave Court 
Merton Road 
Bootle, Merseyside 
L20 7HS 
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